
Lake Sawyer Hawks 
December 12, 2014 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 
 
 

This meeting was a Christmas Potluck Dinner. Husbands, wives, children and 
family members (about 30 persons) enjoyed the potluck dinner and door prizes. 
The door prizes items were furnished by the club and RC Hobbies (Covington).  
 
6:00-----the facilities were opened and preparation for the potluck dinner were 
begun---a few people began to arrive 
 
6:30-----approximately half of the group had arrived and much kitchen activity 
and socializing was occurring 
 
7:00-----food selection and dinning began 
 
7:45-----eating and socializing became minimized as Randy Ling (vice president) 
directed the awarding of door prizes 
 
8:05-----Marlow Anderson (president) addressed the group and expressed 
gratitude for the club members support that has produce over 2000 Delta Darts 
---Randy Ling  gave recognition to Steve Black (web apprentice) for his masterful 
job on the website and Steve Ashmore for his meticulous care of the field facilities 
 
8:10-----gathering dismissed 
 
8:35-----clean up complete 
 
               It should be noted that the Cedar Grange Building has been reserved for 
the 2015 December (Potluck Dinner) meeting on Friday December 4, 2015 
 
                 
 
   
 


